
Website 2020 - School preparedness post pandemic 
 

Status 
Royal Britannia Kindergarten and School will begin a gradual return of students to its 
campus in line with the guidelines of the Kuwait Government. 

Students have resumed/will resume classes based on the following schedule: 

 

First: 

Reception & Year 1 and 2   *put names of classes  

 
Then: 

• KG and Pre KG 
 

Next: 
• First Steps Nursery  

 

Not all grades will be present for full days or on all days of the week. Each division will 

return students in a way that prioritises safety above all else. Divisional coordinators have 

sent, or will be sending, more detailed information via email regarding the process for 

returning to school. 
In the meantime, all students not on campus will continue with the school's Distance 

Learning Resources as Home learning packs (HLP) found online. 
If you have questions related to a potential Admissions visit, please send an email to 

admissions@rb.edu.kw 


